
 

 
Notice of Extension  

 
Request for Proposal (RFP) 

 
RFP22-4471 - Development of a numerical groundwater model to assist with groundwater 

management in Laura, Majuro Atoll, Republic of Marshall Islands. 
 
The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the submission deadline date for RFP22-4471 - 
Development of a numerical groundwater model to assist with groundwater management in Laura, 
Majuro Atoll, Republic of Marshall Islands has been extended to Friday 21st October 2022, no later 
than by 5.00pm (Fiji Time). 
 
For quick online access to the RFP, please click the link below:  

RFP22-4471 - Development of a numerical groundwater model to assist with groundwater 
management in Laura, Majuro Atoll, Republic of Marshall Islands. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.spc.int/procurement/tenders/development-of-a-numerical-groundwater-model-to-assist-with-groundwater
https://www.spc.int/procurement/tenders/development-of-a-numerical-groundwater-model-to-assist-with-groundwater

